
From: Griffin Hays
To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] RE: Lea A State surface commingle application
Date: Tuesday, December 17, 2019 11:19:41 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Yes sir, that is correct.
 

From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Sunday, December 15, 2019 12:26 PM
To: Griffin Hays <Griffin@mammothexp.com>
Subject: RE: Lea A State surface commingle application
 
Ms. Hays,
 
It looks like the 3 leases that Mammoth Exploration, LLC wants to commingle are the following:
                EO 108510
                EO 12513
                BO 56594
 
Please confirm that this is correct.
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Specialist
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
(505) 476-3471
 

From: Griffin Hays <Griffin@mammothexp.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2019 2:46 PM
To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us>
Cc: Engineer, OCD, EMNRD <OCD.Engineer@state.nm.us>; Jeremy Wagner
<Jwagner@mammothexp.com>
Subject: [EXT] RE: Lea A State surface commingle application
Importance: High
 
Mr. McClure,
Please find attached the additional information mentioned below. Please let me know if you need
anything else.
 
Have a great day!
 
Thank you,
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Griffin Hays
Regulatory Manager
200 N. Loraine, Suite 1100
Midland, TX 79701
432.305.0953
griffin@mammothexp.com
 

 
 
 

From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 2:20 PM
To: Griffin Hays <Griffin@mammothexp.com>
Subject: Lea A State surface commingle application
 
Ms. Hays,
 
From our phone conversations, I believe I have a good understanding of what we are looking at now,
but I will need the following things:
 
A Lease map showing where the wells are and what leases they belong too.
 
A map showing where the battery is. (could be shown on the afore mentioned lease map if desired)
 
A list of the interest owners with the tracking numbers and dates showing that notification was sent
to them.
 
A sample letter or statement demonstrating what was sent to the interest owners in the notification.
 
A written statement about how allocation will occur. (As in the use of a mobile separator, etc.)
 
A facility diagram showing the lines connecting the treater, header from the wells, and tanks etc.
 
You can either combine the items into an additional information packet or just add them to the
original application and submit an amended application. Which ever is most convenient for you is
fine. Please email it to me and CC OCD.engineer@state.nm.us
 
If you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to call or email.
 
Dean McClure
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Petroleum Specialist
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
(505) 476-3471
 


